

Cambusbarron Communications

26th September 2025



Helpful Links

Cambusbarron Facebook Page

Facebook @ cambusbarronps

School Website

https:// blogs.glowscotland.org .uk/st/ cambusbarronps/

Sabaal Emaril Support

cambps@glow.sch.uk

Parent Council email

cambusbarronparento ouncil@gmail.com

School Lunch Menu:

Lunch menu can be viewed <u>here</u>.

Diary Dates

2nd Oct

School photos individuals and siblings

10th Oct

P5's Harvest Service @1:45 in the Church - P5 parents invited to attend

13th—24th Oct

October Break School resumes on the 27th Oct.

31st Oct

Halloween Themed Lunch Menu

10th Nov

Anti-Bullying Week

13th Nov

Parent Council AGM

Our Family Calendar for 2025-26 can be viewed here.



Dear Families,

This week I have been so impressed by how the children are helping each other in school and taking responsibility for their own learning. We are speaking with children about the purpose of their learning so that they can see the value in what they are doing and this helps them identify their next steps too. This makes confident learners.

In this newsletter I want to share news about;

- P6/7's special visitor
- Our new Book Shed
- WOW school progress
- Maths Woodland Trail
- Parents Across Scotland Workshops
- Open Evening Feedback

As ever thank you for all your support and I hope you have a lovely weekend when it comes.

Mark Hill

P6/7 Welcomed a Special Visitor

This week P7 welcomed Evelyn Tweedy, MSP to speak to the children about her role as an MSP, democracy and politics in general. Mrs Tweedy commented



that she really enjoyed speaking with the children and was impressed with their work on their learning context "Who's Running the Country". The children were able to share their understanding on forms of government and how they have been exploring real-world issues of fairness, power, and rights, gaining insight into how leadership impacts people's lives.

Launching Our Playground Book Shed

We are delighted to launch our playground Book Shed created by the Fill Your Imagination (FYI) team.

At break and lunch, all children are welcome to visit the book shed where they'll find a range of books, cosy outdoor cushions and clipboards and paper. It's already been very busy and everyone who has borrowed from the library has brooks and so



from the library has been safe and respectful with the items they borrow!



We're also starting to develop cosy reading spaces within the school. This little book nook is still a work in progress. The FYI team designed this space and worked with the janitor to bring their ideas to life.

The FYI group are dedicated to keeping this space updated

with seasonal and interesting books.